
 

Catholic Daughters of the Americas California State 
Court  

RELEASE #60 

Hello Lovely CA CDA Sisters 

 

Please see the attached Program of Events for the upcoming CA CDA State Retreat. The State 

Board is working very hard to make this a Special Learning and Spiritual weekend for our CA 

CDA Members.  Please make sure to get your "Early Registration" in by May 1st to save 

yourself some money.   

We asking at this time that the Local Courts please donate snacks or make a monetary donation 

to the State Board so that we can purchase items for the Retreat Bags. Please do this by May 5th. 

Please make those donations out to: 

CA CDA State Board and send those to: 

CA CDA State 2nd Vice Regent  

Sherri Kanagawa 

2331 W. Andrew Lane 

Hanford, CA 93230 

 

Also we are asking that all CA Courts please provide a gift basket for a tricky draw to be held 

during the retreat . If your court is not sending any participants to the retreat please contact your 

District Deputy to make arrangements on getting the basket delivered.   

 

Thank you in advance for all your help regarding these items. Please note for your convenience 

the Local Court Officer Training for Incoming Local Court Officers, or any interested CDA, will 

be on the Friday of the Retreat. Courts should seriously consider helping their Court officers 

financially to be able attend, this will benefit your Courts in the upcoming Court term. We are 

looking forward to seeing all of you. 

 

God Bless 

Maria Santos-Silva 

CA CDA State Regent 

 

"In the same way, your light must shine so that it can be seen by others; this will enable them to 

observe your good works and give praise to your Father in heaven." Matthew 5:16  

   
   
 



 

 


